
GROW Ecological Commission is proud to have advised the

Village President and Board of Trustees to proclaim May 6

through May 10, 2024 as Air Quality Awareness Week to

increase awareness of the harmful effects air pollution

poses to our environment, economy, and the health of

Westchester residents. Visit the GROW page on the Village

website to view the recent “Air Pollution & Your Health”

presentation to learn more.


